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 The University of New Mexico – Gallup’s Associate of Arts degree program in Human 

Services and Certificate program in Human Services were recently reviewed at the 17 November 

2017 meeting of the Faculty Assembly Curriculum Committee.  In a unanimous decision, and 

after carefully examining the material submitted by the Division of Education, Health, and 

Human Services, the Committee decided to accept the AA in Human Services program 

review and the Certificate in Human Services program review in their entirety.   

 Both program reviews were well-written, included all required materials, and made 

exceptional use of what little data was available. The committee suggests maintaining and 

expanding current articulation agreements with four-year institutions, and it also recommends 

lowering the required number of credit hours in the Human Services AA to 60 (an effort that has 

already been clearly considered by the Human Services faculty). Otherwise, we are confident 

that these programs will continue to benefit and serve students well into our institution’s future. 
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